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Bullet Points 

 

 This ordinance is necessary to ensure sanitary sewer service to the residents.  The 

sewer has had numerous breaks and this current one has caused a blockage in the 

sewer. 
 

 The existing sanitary sewer on Parkdale between Bancroft and Woodruff has broken, 

causing a blockage.  The Division of Sewer and Drainage is currently maintaining bypass 

pumps to ensure sanitary service for the residents.  Due to the depth of the excavation and 

the numerous repairs that have been previously made to this sewer, the Division of 

Engineering Services was called in to work with a contractor to replace this section of 

sewer. Edward Kelly and Sons was hired to perform the sewer work.   

 We are also lining the sewer between Woodruff and Oakwood. 

 We are replacing all the laterals between Bancroft and Oakwood. 

 


